
Public Notice of a Possible Quorum - Cambridge Fire and EMS Commission  

Notice is given that a quorum of the Cambridge Fire and EMS Commission will be in attendance at the 

Special Joint 5 Municipality meeting between the Town of Christiana Board, Town of Lake Mills Board, 

Village of Rockdale Board, Village of Cambridge Board and Town of Oakland Board at Christiana Town 

Hall, 773 Koshkonong Rd., on Wednesday, November 13, 2024, beginning at 6:30 pm. The members will 

not discuss any commission business or take any formal action as a commission during this meeting.  

 

Dated and posted 

November 11, 2024 

Alicia Hynes 

Secretary 


